April 2, 2008

Mrs. Diane Bruining

Pauly Jail Building Company
17515 Bataan Ct.
Noblesville, IN 46062

Dear Diane,

envoy

Project & Construction
Managers

Envoy, Inc.

6330 East 75" Street
Suite 170
Indianapolis, IN 46250
317/594-4600

FAX 317/594-4601
Wwww.envoy-cm.com

Envoy, Inc. would like to extend its gratitude to Pauly Jail for its contributions to the
construction of the Hamilton County Juvenile Services Center. As with any correctional
facility, a special attention to detail and high level of performance is absolutely necessary to
ensure the final product meets the needs of the Owner. Pauly Jail not only met these high

standards, but went well beyond.

The success of any project is dependent on the quality of the team of contractors. With
Pauly Jail on board, there was little doubt that this project would be completed to the full
satisfaction of the Owner. | would recommend Pauly Jail to anyone undertaking a project of
this nature. Their product and staff are first class and always a pleasure to work with.

If you would like to know more about the excellent work Pauly Jail performed on the
Hamilton County Juvenile Services Center, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

7. ff—

ohn E. Barbee
Vice President




